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Board Briefs 

 

At its May 17, 2011, meeting, the Skokie School  

District 68 Board of Education: 

 
 Appointed eleven certified staff members, approved family 

medical leave for two certified staff members and personal 

absence leave for one certified staff member, and accepted 

the resignation of two certified staff members, effective with 

the 2011-2012 fiscal year  

 

 Heard reports from Assistant Superintendent for Instruction 

Barbara Phillips on the ELL/Bilingual Learning Team 

recommendations and on the status of the Math 

Implementation Team  

 

 Approved a job sharing proposal for 8
th

 Grade Language 

Arts, effective with the 2011-2012 school year 

 

 Heard a report from Assistant Superintendent for Business 

Beth Millard on the District 68 breakfast and lunch programs 

and approved the 2011-2012 Food Service Contract with 

Arbor Management, Inc 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


